
P U B L I C   N O T I C E

PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given that the Regular Meeting of The Borough of Riverton Historic Preservation Commission, previously scheduled for Monday, March 11, 2024 at 7:00 p.m., has been rescheduled for Monday, March 18, 2024 at 7:00 p.m. in the Borough Hall, 505A Howard Street, Riverton, New Jersey. 
ATTENT: Kelly Andrews, RMC, Borough Clerk
